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Greetings friends & supporters of Ugandan Lambs! 2016 Mission Trip
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The ULAUSA Board of Directors wants you to know how grateful we are for your partnership!
Because of you, we are able to continue providing for 70+ vulnerable children in Uganda through
the love of Jesus. Because of Him, these children are being sheltered, fed, nurtured, educated and
most importantly, offered salvation and purpose in life beyond survival. How awesome is that?!

Thanks to your generosity, we are pleased to report that we have recently been able to make some
improvements to both children’s homes and make progress on other requirements. Most exciting
for our children is that swing sets have been purchased and installed at each home— what great
fun!

Those on our email distribution are aware that we have instituted a monthly prayer meeting for
our Lambs and Ugandan staff who serve them. We plan to meet the 2" Sunday of each month at
12:30 in the prayer room of Cornerstone Church (1000 N Studebaker Rd., Long Beach). The goal is
within a year, to pray specifically for each of our Lambs. At our first gathering on Sunday, June 12,
we lifted up the 8 students who will be taking the High School National placement exams. Their
results will determine whether they qualify for advanced education or job training. As you can
imagine, it is critical for these students to be pointed in the right direction enabling them to get the
tools necessary for a productive future as Ugandan citizens. As our spiritual director, Ron Bournes,
reminded us, however — all of these good things must be secondary to the goal of seeing them
receive Jesus and grow in Him as they head into their world.

Due to the Ugandan national elections that took place the first of the year with some turmoil, the
schools were closed and the terms were delayed. Thus, our annual ministry trip has been
postponed a bit, to coincide with the children’s fall school break in the first part of September. As
has been our practice, we plan to provide the children with new shoes, sheets, and mosquito
netting for the next school year. During last year’s trip, it was determined that all supplies may be
purchased locally in Uganda at a substantial savings. Therefore, instead of transporting these items
with the team this year, they will be purchased in Uganda at an estimated cost of $75 per child. We
welcome any who are able and willing to participate in this drive by donating an additional $75 —
or any amount above and beyond monthly sponsorship for their own Lamb(s) or for others — to
ULAUSA, P.O. Box 90491, Long Beach, CA 90809.

Once again, God bless you as you bless these precious Lambs with your sponsorship, donations,
and most of all prayer.

Gratefully,

ULAUSA Board of Directors, for the children



